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February 17th, 2021 
 
 
CertainTeed Gypsum is announcing a price increase effective on all shipments starting on 
April 1st, 2021. This announcement is for all regions in the U.S. The price of our products 
will increase by the following amount: 
 
 
ALL WALLBOARD PRODUCTS                                   20% 
 
                                                              
This is not a guidance for all of 2021 and there could be further increases throughout the 
year. We will keep you informed of any further announcements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local representative.  
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CertainTeed Gypsum – U.S. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


